
Year-End G/L Close
Have you completed the
final month-end close for

your fiscal year?

Preliminary Year-End
C/A Close and Update

m-14.4.1
YES

NO

Back-Up Tape
m-14.4.2

Annual General Ledger
Detail Report

m-14.4.3

Final C/A Update
and Close
m-14.4.5

10/01/06General Ledger G/L Year-End Close

Database Support

General Ledger History
File Purge
m-14.4.6

Update Header Record to
History File for the new year

m-14.4.7

Use the first day of your
new fiscal year as the

opening balance line in
the heading

Journal Enter Proof List
w/update
m-14.1.13

Reverse Entries Proof
List w/update

m-14.1.14

Recurring Entries
Update

m-14.1.16

Preliminary Trial
Balance & Update

m-14.2.4

Monthly Journal Entry
Report

m-14.2.2

Trial Balance
m-14.2.4

Financial Reports,
Balance Sheet and

Profit & Loss
m-14.3.8

Detail General Ledger
Activity Listing

m-14.2.1a

Were there any Journal
Entries made after running

14.3.8

Journal Enter Proof List
w/update
m-14.1.13

Reverse Entries Proof
List w/update

m-14.1.14

Preliminary Trial
Balance & Update

m-14.2.4

Financial Reports,
Balance Sheet and

Profit & Loss
m-14.3.8

Closing Month-End

Back-Up Tape
m-14.2.14

General Ledger Month-
End Update

m-14.2.7

Is this the final
month of your fiscal

year ?

Use the first day of your
new fiscal year as the

opening balance line in
the heading

YES

The Following will
need to be Re-Run

YES

NO

Month End
Close is

Complete

OR

Go to Closing
Month-End

Year-End
G/L Close
Complete

NO

The final month must be
closed prior to closing

the year.

Print the following
Report for you records

GL ENTRIES SHOULD NOT BE
MADE BETWEEN THE FINAL

MONTH AND YEARLY CLOSING.

GL ENTRIES SHOULD NOT BE
MADE BETWEEN THE FINAL

MONTH AND YEARLY CLOSING.


